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Graduate Nursing Licensure and Curriculum Requirements by State 
 

State 

NEIT’s Nursing MSN/FNP 
curriculum meets state 

educational requirements for 
professional licensure or 

certification 

NEIT’s Nursing MSN/FNP 
curriculum does not meet state 
educational requirements for 

professional licensure or 
certification 

NEIT’s Nursing Department has 
not made a determination of 

whether the MSN/FNP 
curriculum meets educational 

requirements. 

Is NEIT authorized to 
enroll students from the 
following states in our 

MSN/FNP nursing 
program? 

Alabama   Alabama Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Alaska   Alaska Board of Nursing Undetermined 

America Samoa   
America Samoa Board of 

Nursing 
Undetermined 

Arizona   Arizona State Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Arkansas   Arkansas State Board of Nursing Undetermined 

California   
California Board of Registered 

Nursing 
Undetermined 

Colorado   Colorado Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Connecticut 
Connecticut Board of Examiners 

for Nursing 
  Yes 

Delaware   
Delaware Div. of Professional 

Regulation - Nursing 
Undetermined 

District of 
Columbia 

  DC Health Undetermined 

Florida Florida Board of Nursing   Yes 

Georgia   Georgia Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Guam   
Guam Board of Nurse 

Examiners 
Undetermined 

Hawaii   
Hawaii Dept of Commerce & 

Consumer Affairs - Nursing 
Undetermined 

Idaho   State of Idaho Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Illinois   
Illinois Dept of Financial & 

Professional Regulation 
Undetermined 

Indiana   Indiana State Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Iowa   Iowa Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Kansas   Kansas Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Kentucky   Kentucky Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Louisiana   Louisiana Center for Nursing Undetermined 

Maine   Maine State Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Maryland   Maryland Board of Nursing Undetermined 

https://www.abn.alabama.gov/
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/cbpl/professionallicensing/boardofnursing.aspx
https://www.cgfns.org/licensure/american-samoa/
https://www.cgfns.org/licensure/american-samoa/
https://www.azbn.gov/
https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/programs-services/topics/arkansas-board-of-nursing
http://www.rn.ca.gov/
http://www.rn.ca.gov/
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/dora/Nursing
http://www.ct.gov/dph/cwp/view.asp?a=3143&q=388910
http://www.ct.gov/dph/cwp/view.asp?a=3143&q=388910
https://regulations.delaware.gov/AdminCode/title24/1900.shtml
https://regulations.delaware.gov/AdminCode/title24/1900.shtml
https://doh.dc.gov/service/health-professionals
http://floridasnursing.gov/
http://www.board-of-nursing.com/georgia-board-of-nursing.php
http://dphss.guam.gov/guam-board-of-nurse-examiners-2/
http://dphss.guam.gov/guam-board-of-nurse-examiners-2/
http://cca.hawaii.gov/pvl/boards/nursing/
http://cca.hawaii.gov/pvl/boards/nursing/
https://ibn.idaho.gov/
https://www.idfpr.com/profs/nursing.asp
https://www.idfpr.com/profs/nursing.asp
https://secure.in.gov/pla/nursing.htm
https://nursing.iowa.gov/
http://www.ksbn.org/
http://kbn.ky.gov/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.lsbn.state.la.us/
http://maine.gov/boardofnursing/
http://mbon.maryland.gov/Pages/default.aspx
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State 

NEIT’s Nursing MSN/FNP 
curriculum meets state 

educational requirements for 
professional licensure or 

certification 

NEIT’s Nursing MSN/FNP 
curriculum does not meet state 
educational requirements for 

professional licensure or 
certification 

NEIT’s Nursing Department has 
not made a determination of 

whether the MSN/FNP 
curriculum meets educational 

requirements. 

Is NEIT authorized to 
enroll students from the 
following states in our 

MSN/FNP nursing 
program? 

Massachusetts 
Massachusetts Board of 

Registration in Nursing 
  Yes 

Michigan   Michigan Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Minnesota   Minnesota Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Mississippi   Mississippi Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Missouri   Missouri Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Montana   Montana Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Nebraska   
Nebraska Dept of Health & 

Human Svcs.- Nursing 
Undetermined 

Nevada   Nevada State Board of Nursing Undetermined 

New Hampshire   
New Hampshire Board of 

Nursing 
Undetermined 

New Jersey New Jersey Board of Nursing   Yes 

New Mexico   New Mexico Board of Nursing Undetermined 

New York   
New York Office of the 

Professions - Nursing 
Undetermined 

North Carolina   North Carolina Board of Nursing Undetermined 

North Dakota   North Dakota Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Northern 
Mariana Islands 

  
Northern Mariana Islands Board 

of Nursing 
Undetermined 

Ohio   Ohio Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Oklahoma   Oklahoma Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Oregon   Oregon State Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Pennsylvania   Pennsylvania Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Rhode Island 
Rhode Island Department of 

Health: Licensing 
  Yes 

South Carolina   South Carolina Board of Nursing Undetermined 

South Dakota   South Dakota Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Tennessee   Tennessee Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Texas   Texas Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Utah   
Utah Division of Occupational 

and Professional Licensing: 
Nursing 

Undetermined 

Vermont Vermont State Board of Nursing   Yes 

http://www.mass.gov/eohhs/gov/departments/dph/programs/hcq/dhpl/nursing/
http://www.mass.gov/eohhs/gov/departments/dph/programs/hcq/dhpl/nursing/
http://www.michigan.gov/lara/0%2C4601%2C7-154-72600_72603_27529_27542-59003--%2C00.html
https://mn.gov/boards/nursing/
http://www.msbn.ms.gov/
http://pr.mo.gov/nursing.asp
http://b.bsd.dli.mt.gov/license/bsd_boards/nur_board/board_page.asp
https://dhhs.ne.gov/licensure/Pages/Nurse-Licensing.aspx
https://dhhs.ne.gov/licensure/Pages/Nurse-Licensing.aspx
http://nevadanursingboard.org/
https://www.oplc.nh.gov/new-hampshire-board-nursing
https://www.oplc.nh.gov/new-hampshire-board-nursing
https://www.njconsumeraffairs.gov/nur/Pages/APN-Certification.aspx
http://nmbon.sks.com/
http://www.op.nysed.gov/prof/nurse/
http://www.op.nysed.gov/prof/nurse/
http://www.ncbon.com/
https://www.ndbon.org/
https://nmibon.info/
https://nmibon.info/
http://www.nursing.ohio.gov/forms.htm#RX
http://nursing.ok.gov/
http://www.oregon.gov/OSBN/pages/index.aspx
https://www.dos.pa.gov/ProfessionalLicensing/BoardsCommissions/Nursing/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.health.ri.gov/licenses/detail.php?id=2
http://www.health.ri.gov/licenses/detail.php?id=2
https://www.llr.sc.gov/nurse/
https://doh.sd.gov/boards/nursing/
https://www.tn.gov/health/health-program-areas/health-professional-boards/nursing-board.html
http://www.bon.texas.gov/
https://dopl.utah.gov/nurse/
https://dopl.utah.gov/nurse/
https://dopl.utah.gov/nurse/
https://www.ncsbn.org/Vermont.htm
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State 

NEIT’s Nursing MSN/FNP 
curriculum meets state 

educational requirements for 
professional licensure or 

certification 

NEIT’s Nursing MSN/FNP 
curriculum does not meet state 
educational requirements for 

professional licensure or 
certification 

NEIT’s Nursing Department has 
not made a determination of 

whether the MSN/FNP 
curriculum meets educational 

requirements. 

Is NEIT authorized to 
enroll students from the 
following states in our 

MSN/FNP nursing 
program? 

Virgin Islands   
U.S. Virgin Islands Dept of 

Health 
Undetermined 

Virginia   Virginia Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Washington   
Washington State Dept Of 

Health 
Undetermined 

West Virginia   West Virginia RN Board Undetermined 

Wisconsin   Wisconsin Board of Nursing Undetermined 

Wyoming   Wyoming State Board of Nursing Undetermined 

 

https://doh.vi.gov/programs/office-professional-licensure-and-health-planning
https://doh.vi.gov/programs/office-professional-licensure-and-health-planning
https://www.dhp.virginia.gov/Boards/Nursing/
https://www.doh.wa.gov/LicensesPermitsandCertificates/NursingCommission/NurseLicensing
https://www.doh.wa.gov/LicensesPermitsandCertificates/NursingCommission/NurseLicensing
http://www.wvrnboard.wv.gov/Pages/default.aspx
http://dsps.wi.gov/Boards-Councils/Board-Pages/Board-of-Nursing-Main-Page/
https://nursing-online.state.wy.us/
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